TECUMSEH PUBLIC SCHOOL MAY NEWS



From the office

We are so happy to see the return of warm temperatures and longer days. Unfortunately our playground equipment remains closed at this time. As the temperatures continue to climb, students may be starting to spend more time outside learning. Please send them with appropriate clothing, hats and footwear to keep them sun safe and comfortable.

As the end of the school year approaches, class field trips will started to be booked. Students are reminded that their behaviour here at school is a great prediction of how they will conduct themselves when in the community. We look forward to all the special opportunities that await our Timberwolves in the coming months.

The PACK wants you here.....

Being on time is a very important part of having a successful day at school. Please make sure your student arrives prior to 9:15am and enters with their class at their assigned door. We have noticed an influx of late students arriving at the front door each morning. Students who are late sometimes have a hard time transitioning down to their classrooms and entering the classroom when students have already started their learning for the day. Students are free to be dropped off anytime after 9:00am, there is supervision on the yard at this time.

Let me hear you HOWL....

Sports Update

Our Junior basketball season was a great success! A special thanks to all the parents who helped with driving as well as cheering on our players.

The players would like to thank Mr. Brennan and Mrs. Rountree for coaching them this season, they learned so much!

Medication

If your child needs prescription medication administered during school hours, please contact the office for an "Authorization for the Administration of Oral Medication" form. It must be completed by the parent/guardian and signed by a pharmacist or physician and forwarded to the principal every school year. Updates to the school are required whenever the physician directs a modification of the prescribed medication. We cannot administer any medications without this completed form. If your child is required to have medication at school (EPI-Pen, inhaler), please contact the office so we can ensure that their Individual Medical Plan is up to date and accurate

Mark your calendars...

May 3rd - Last day to order PIZZA

May 4th - JUMP rope for HEART

May 10th - Track and Field day @CKSS Grades 4-8

May 11th - Track and Field rain date

May 16th - Gr 7&8 Immunization Clinic

May 22nd - Victoria Day (No School)

May 29th - Home and School meeting @ 6pm

June 9th - PA Day

PIZZA DAYS - Wednesdays May 17, 24, 31, June 7, 14 (Please order by May 3rd)

POPCORN - sold Mondays, Tuesdays and Thursdays at first break for \$1.00

(all proceeds going to support the Tecumseh Student Nutrition Program)

Calling all future Timberwolves

It is not too late! If your child we will be 4 years old in 2022, Register here www.lkdsb.net/kindergarten. We will be having 1 more spring FDK open house May31st for our new to FDK Timberwolves.

